
  

REGISTRATION-CURRENT TCH STUDENTS  
 

Current TCH students are not required to re-apply for admissions but are required 
to complete the following two step registration process. 

 
NEW THIS YEAR: It is mandatory parents register their students to assure their 
enrollment status and to avoid the late penalty by completing the following two 
step process… 

1. March 6-10, 2017, visit www.renweb.com and complete the online 
enrollment packet for EACH TCH student. 

2. You must bring a copy of your registration confirmation email (titled 
“Online Enrollment Received”), during one of the following dates and times 
to the Teurlings Catholic High School library to pay your $425 registration 
fee (plus $50 registration for each additional student) and sign a promissory 
note or pay tuition and fees in full: 

a. Wednesday, March 8, 2017: 9:00 am-3:00 pm & 5:00-7:00 pm 
b. Thursday, March 9, 2017: 9:00 am-3:00 pm & 5:00-7:00 pm 
c. Friday, March 10, 2017: 9:00 am-12:00 pm 

 
More information about the registration process will be emailed to all accepted 
new applicants and current TCH freshmen, sophomores, and juniors on or before 
February 24, 2017.  For questions regarding registration, current TCH students 
may contact: 

 
Lori Beslin (235-5711 Ext. 244 or lbeslin@tchs.net)  

and new students may contact Maria Hanes  
(337-235-5711 Ext. 1 or mhanes@tchs.net).  
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